
Dear W.R. Satz Families,

The W.R. Satz Parent Support Group (PSG) hope you had a fun-filled summer and would like to
welcome you all back to school! I believe we are all eager to see our students have a fantastic
2023-2024 school year with a lot to look forward to.

The PSG works as a liaison between parents, students, and staff to help communicate with all, lend
support, raise money, and organize events to help our students enjoy their school year!

As a PSG member, you will be able to…

➢ Stay in the know of upcoming events and activities via email.
➢ Gain early bird access to some of our hottest events.
➢ Be eligible for special membership incentives during the year.
➢ Contribute to your child’s experience as a W.R. Satz student.

We rely on membership dues from Satz families and our teachers so that we may host the Students
Welcome Back Breakfast, Halloween Dance, Thursday Snack Shacks, 8th Grade Graduation Dinner
Dance, and many other exciting activities.

Let’s hit our goal of 100% family participation. Please show your support and join the WRS PSG today.

Thank you, and I'm looking forward to an exciting year!

Jennife� Mulle�
VP Membership / wrspsgmembership@gmail.com *Dues cover the 2023-2024 school year.
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